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You can sit with me 
YOU CAN SIT WITH ME is a kindness campaign and an anti-bullying initiative that supports children suffering 
with anxiety, depression and feelings of isolation.  These five simple words help change children’s lives.  We 
have purchased two bands per class for the entire school.  Children will be selected/elected/volunteer to wear 
the yellow ‘You can sit with me’ wristband for a week/fortnight.  During their time wearing the wristband   
these children are the students that other children can go to if they are feeling lonely or anxious or are being 
bullied.  These children will keep them company or help them to find a teacher who will help them.  They are 
there to be a ‘friend’. 
 
Validation 
Last Thursday was our External Validation and we passed!  The panel was impressed with our submission and 
our school.  I received this email from one of the panel members: 
“Just a quick note to say thanks for having us yesterday. It was really interesting listening to you and the team. 
You have some great enthusiasm there and should be pleased with the direction you’re heading. Your           
collaboration with other schools is a feature of your work, and can only continue to support the great things 
under way, especially in maths and writing. We were impressed with the depth of student leadership you told 
us about. There is some authentic involvement happening here! It would be great to see how your developing 
programs have impact over coming months and years, which I’m sure they will.” 
From our External Validation we had to look at ‘where to next’.  We will now be concentrating on our          
collection and analysis of data and ensuring that we hold Parent Information Evenings each term, that are  
advertised one term ahead. 
I thank all the teachers for all their efforts in compiling this document. 
 
Congratulations to Fiona T (5/6K) who toured with the Arts Alive Choir last week on their Arts Alive Band and 
Choir Tour (14th – 17th August) to Dubbo. 
 
Kindergarten Enrolments for 2018  
We are now taking Kindergarten enrolments for 2018. If you have a child who will be enrolling next year, 
please assist us by registering your child at the office and completing an enrolment form. Please bring your 
child’s birth certificate/passport and immunisation documents with you as well as some proof of your address. 
If you are aware of a family in the area with a child who will be enrolling in Kindergarten next year, please ask 
them to contact the school office. Your assistance in this matter helps with planning for next year. 
 

Di Bower 

Principal   

 

ICAS Competitions  -Congratulations to the students who participated in the ICAS Digital Technologies 

and ICAS Science competitions. We received four distinctions and five credits in the Digital Technologies    
competition and three distinctions, four credits and one merit in the science competition.  
Congratulations to: 
Distinction:   Harry A (Science), Joshua B (Science), Gabriel F (Science and Digital Tech), Aimee H (Digital Tech) 

Credit:   Matt S (Science and Digital Tech), Isabella C (Science and Digital Tech), Aimee H (Science),                   
Alex J (Science), Caroline B (Digital Tech), Freyja C (Digital Tech) 

Merit:   Katrina D (Science) 

ENROL NOW FOR KINDERGARTEN 2018ENROL NOW FOR KINDERGARTEN 2018ENROL NOW FOR KINDERGARTEN 2018   
 

Enrolments for Kindergarten are well underway. 
 

If your child or you know of a child ready to start school next year make sure they are enrolled.   
 

Beginners Group starts week 2 next term and Kindergarten Orientation Day is on Thursday 23th 
November. 
 

For more information contact the school office on 9456 1319.  
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Dance News  -  State Dance Workshops - Congratulations to Farrah P, Skye T, Tatiana R, Marcus Z,        

Isabella J, Isabella C and Ava A who represented our school at the State Dance workshops at Sydney Dance 
Company. They had a wonderful day trying many different styles of dance learning from professional danc-
ers.  
 
End of term Dance performance - K Yellow, K Red, 2P, 3/4P and 5/6K have been learning dance with Mrs 
Lukic this term. They will show some of their amazing dances at their end of term dance performance on 
Thursday 7th September at 2:45pm. Everyone is welcome to come 
along to the hall to watch their wonderful dancing.  
 
Schools Spectacular - Schools Spectacular is an outstanding show-
case of the talent in NSW public schools.     In terms of sheer size, 
scale and scope, Schools Spectacular is unequalled in the world with 
a 2700-strong choir, 2300 diverse dancers, an 80-piece symphony 
orchestra, a world-class stage band and a huge number of outstand-
ing solo performers. We are lucky to have 16 of our students partici-
pating as dancers as well as two students performing with the choir 
this year. Performances are held at QUDOS Arena Sydney Olympic 
Park. Every year Schools Spec-
tacular puts on a world-class 
performance. I highly recom-
mend you purchase tickets to 
this outstanding event. Tickets 
are now available from Ticketek. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Our school has registered for the fun of Fruit & Veg 
Month 2017.  
 
Fruit & Veg Month 2017 runs for the last 4 weeks of 
Term 3, Monday 28

th
 August to Friday 22

nd
 September.  

 
As part of Fruit & Veg Month, students will be involved in 
various classroom and school based activities which  

encourage them to eat more fruit and vegetables.  
 
If you require more information on what activities our school is doing for Fruit & Veg Month, please contact  
your child’s teacher.  
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School Support Group News  -  Artwork Fundraiser—During the year your child has been working on 

their own special piece of artwork, these can now be turned into - 

 Calendars 

 Family Planners 

 Greeting Cards 

 Sketch Pads 

 Diaries 

 Notebooks 

 Pillowcases 

 Tea Towels 

 iPhone cases 
You will be able to view your child's artwork every afternoon from 3pm -3.45pm outside BOOSH the week of 
21st August.  Order forms have already gone home or a copy is in this newsletter. 

Preferred payment Bank transfer - Berowra School Support Group, BSB 062106, Account number 10010818.   
We will also accept cash and cheques. 

Orders need to be in by Thursday 7th September. 

Fathers Day Stall was a huge success on Tuesday.  It was great seeing students taking time to pick that special 
gift for a special person in their life.  Thank you to our volunteers who give up their time to help and to all the 
students who participated. 
 
BPS Disco Friday 1st September  -  Come along dressed as something starting with ‘D’ - dad, dog, dork, dancer, 
dinosaur, dragon, disco dancer to name a few.  Notes went home this week.  Please pay by Thursday 31st    
August (cash or direct debt), and please do not include any other payment with the disco. 
 
Election Day Sausage Sizzle, Cake Stall and Book Stall jointly run with BOOSH Cottage is being held on          
Saturday 9th September with the help of the amazing Berowra APEX guys. Come along early to vote, enjoy a 
great feed, take a cake home to have later while you’re reading your book purchased from the book stall. 
 

Canteen News  -  There will be a special canteen lunch HOT DOG day on Tuesday 12th September.  Keep 

an eye out for the pre-order forms going home soon. 
 

Legacy Badges are being sold next week.  Stage 3 will be at camp Monday to Wednesday so badges will be 

on sale from Thursday morning before school.  
Badges—$2, $5, $10 
Wrist bands—$3 
Pens—$5 

THANK YOU 
 

Thank you to everyone who has paid for their children’s classroom resources (student pack) as well as the 
voluntary school contribution.  
 

Every student received a student pack which could consist of things such as :- Mathletic, Spellodrome and 
Reading Egg licences, exercise books, scrap books, school magazine or show me student whiteboards and 
markers.   
Every school year is different.  
 

These resources are used in the classroom every day by your children and we appreciate your help. 
 

If you are unsure if you have paid for the student pack or school contribution, or any of the extra curricular or 
excursions please contact the school office. 
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Don’t forget The Crest is also available on the school website:  
 www.berowra-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  
Click on the ‘Newsletter’ tab. 

Parent Online Payments can also be made from the BPS website using 
the ‘Make a payment’ tab. 
 
Looking for lost notes?  Click ‘Our School’ tab then ‘Missed a Note?’ 

Upcoming events are under the ‘Calendar’. 

Does your child require medication during the school day? 
 
If your child needs to take any prescribed medication during school time, the office can  
administer it for you. 
The medication must be handed into the office in the morning together with a completed 
‘Medication Request Form’.  This form can be located on our website under ‘Our School’ 
tab then ‘Missed a Note?’ or completed at the office. 
Only prescribed medication in original packaging can be accepted or over the counter    
medication with a doctor’s note. 
Please do not give medication to children to self administer during the day for 
their safety and the safety of other children. 
The only exception is Ventolin for asthma. 

Class Awards 

Week 4 and 5 term3 

KB Harrison C, William C 

KR Gia M, Liam Mc, Robert P, Jeremy L 

KY Ethan F, Isaac A, Jack SC, Lachlan L,  
Kai T 

1D Ethan J, Ella A 

1S Harper G, Sienna T, Eric M, Harper G, 
William H, Jayden S, Sierra BC, Beau R, 
Summer W, Abbie R, April A, Benjamin F, 
Callum H, Jack Mc, Samantha F, Ethan N 

2C Charlotte G, Leanne C, Peter W, Kobe R, 
Tahnee W 

2P Freya C, Katerina Mc, Asad I, Sophie H, 
Kenney T 

3A Max T, Skye T, Tatiana R 

5/6B Evie P, Anna O, Charlie L, Danny C,  
Caitlin J, Monique W, Pearl M, Danielle P 

5/6K Isabella A, Alicia S, Tim C 

5/6S Emma H, Nathaniel T, Zoe A 
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Upcoming Events 

AUGUST 

21-25 Book Week 

Fri 25 Zone Athletics Carnival at Narrabeen Academy of Sport 

28-30 Stage 3 Canberra / ski excursion 

SEPTEMBER 

Fri 1 Fathers Day breakfast from 7am outside the canteen 
BPS Disco—dress as something starting with ‘D’ 

Mon 4 Music Festival matinee performance, Hornsby RSL 

Tues 5 Festival of Instrumental Music 7pm Opera House performance 

Wed 6 Music Festival evening performance 

Thurs 7 End of term dance performance at 2.45 in the hall—KY, KR, 2P, 3/4P and 5/6K  

Sat 9 Council elections—Sausage sizzle, cake stall and book stall 

Mon 11 Area Athletics Carnival 

Tues 12 Canteen Hot Dog Day 
State Dance Festival at Seymour Centre 

Fri 15 Musica concert at Berowra Community Centre 

18-20 Year 4 Broken Bay camp 

Fri 22 Last day of term 3 

OCTOBER 

Mon 9 Staff and students return for term 4 

Fri 13 Kindergarten commence gymnastics on Fridays 

16-18 Year 3 Gibberagong Camp 

Wed 18 P&C meeting in the staffroom at 7.30pm 

Sat 21 Family Portrait 

Mon 23 MaDD Night performance-Music Dance and Drama 

Tues 24 Student Parliament Mufti Day 

Fri 27 BPS Disco 

NOVEMBER 

Tues 14 Fair Mufti Day 

Wed 15 P & C meeting in the staffroom at 7.30pm 

Thurs 16 Asquith HS Experience Day for year 5 students 

Thurs 23 Kindy 2018 Orientation Day 10.00-11.15 in the hall 

DECEMBER 

Tues 5 K-2 Nativity Concert 10am and 12noon 

Wed 6  Presentation Day—3-6 at 10am, K-2 at 12noon 

Fri 8 Band Christmas evening 

Mon 11 Year 6 Farewell at Asquith Golf Club 

Wed 13 Surf Awareness Program at Collaroy Beach for Year 5 and 6 

Fri 15 Last day of term for students 
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Our school is holding a 
 

GREAT STORY SWAP 
 
For the Indigenous Literacy Foundation! 
 
In conjunction with the ‘Book Parade’ day in week 6, our school is holding a Great Story 
Swap on Wednesday 23

rd
 August 2017 to support the Indigenous Literacy Foundation (ILF).    

 
The ILF will use these funds to provide books, literacy resources and community programs to children and families 
in remote Indigenous communities across Australia.  Over the past few years, with the support of many schools, 
they have sent more than 200,000 new books to over 250 remote communities nationally.  
 
To take part we are encouraging children to tell a story in class about the character that they are dressed as on the 
book parade day. They can also bring along the book to encourage other children to go out and read it. Teachers 
will allocate time throughout the day so that the children can ‘swap stories’ about the book their character is from 
and share these with their class. Children can also share other stories from other books they have read if need be. 
 

Please support us and the ILF by bringing in a gold coin donation on Wednesday 23
rd

 August to 

raise funds for this fantastic cause. 
 
We appreciate your support.  
 
Di Bower 
Principal 

Father’s Day  
Breakfast BBQ 

 
Fathers, grandfathers, uncles come along to the   
Father’s Day Breakfast BBQ with your children. 
 
Friday 1st September 7am - 9am 
 
Sausage, bacon and eggs available. 
 
Sponsored by BPS P&C 
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MAKING SCHOOL PAYMENTS 
 

Please note that money collection days at Berowra Public School are  
Tuesdays and Thursdays only. 

 
For security of payments it would be appreciated if money only be sent to school on these days 
in a signed payment envelope, not plastic bags. This includes any payments for the choir, drama, 
sport or extra curricular activities. 
 

We have only two days a week allocated to receipt money so please remind your child to give it 
to their teacher in the morning as receipting and banking are completed during the day.   
Correct money is appreciated as the office is unable to hold change. 
 

Please do not hand payments into the office after school.  
Handing money into the office after banking has been completed may result in confusion for the 
teacher and your child’s name not marked off as having paid for an excursion, sport or any       
activities. 
 

Any payments for the P&C or Support Group fundraisers and the canteen special lunch days can 
also be handed to the class teacher, but please include these in separate envelopes and with 
separate payment.  Do not include with school payments. 
 

You can make multiple payments for multiple students with the one cheque or credit card if you 
like.  Just make sure all details are included and permission is forwarded. 
 

Don’t forget that you can also pay online.  However, signed permission envelopes are still       
required to go to the teacher for excursion. Just mark on it that you paid online.  
Please also be aware that when using the Westpac Parent Online Payment system, all payments 
processed after 6pm will not be seen at the school until the second business day eg payments 
made after 6pm on Monday evening will be on the Westpac report on Wednesday morning, 
payments made after 6pm Friday will be seen on Tuesday morning. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

BORROWED CLOTHING 
 

From time to time students need to have a change of clothes during the day.   
The office holds a small amount of clothing which we lend to the students. 

If your child has come home with different clothes and a note from us, please wash the items 
and return them to the school office, or classroom, as soon as possible so they will be availa-
ble for use again.  
To assist with this process it would be helpful if Kindy parents packed spare underwear in 
their child’s school bag. 
 
Thank you 
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MOBILE PHONES 
AT SCHOOL 

 

Parents and students are  
reminded that mobile phones are 
not to be brought to school except 
in exceptional circumstances. 
 

Then the mobile phone must be 
left at the school office before 
school and collected at the end of 
the school day. 

 

Berowra Beginners Group for Kindergarten 2018 
 
Berowra Beginners Group is for those children who will be attending Kindergarten at this school next 
year.  This has proven to be a most beneficial orientation program to the school. 
 
Sessions will be one morning a week for three weeks between 16th October and 3rd November 2017.  
Your child has a choice of attending Monday, Tuesday or Thursday.  The sessions start at 9.30am and 
finish at 11.10am. 
 
Please complete the below form and return to the school office by Friday 18th August. Cost is $45.00. 
 
Kindergarten Orientation Day is Thursday 23rd November 2017 from 10.00am to 11.15am. 
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Assembly awards 
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Disclaimer:    Advertisements placed in 

THE CREST do not reflect an endorsement 

or otherwise by Berowra Public School of 

that product or service.   

Information in the advertisement is entirely 

the responsibility of the advertiser.  
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WANTED! 

 

MUSICIANS  

TO PLAY IN COMMUNITY BAND 

 

Are you in Year 6 and thinking about continuing playing in a Band next year? Currently in a band but wanting to 
add to your musical experience? 
 
Berowra RSL Sub-Branch Youth Club Band [ Conductor: Grant Hughson] is looking for experienced musicians to 
join its wind band.  The Band is for musicians aged from senior primary school age up to 24 years with at least 3 
years experience who are looking to have fun and perform at local community events such as the RSL Sub-Branch 
commemorative services, school fetes, community markets and fairs.   
 
Rehearsals are held on Tuesday afternoons from 5.30-6.30pm (term time only) at the Berowra Community Health 
Centre, 123 Berowra Waters Road, Berowra Heights.    
 
For information go to our facebook page, email us on rlsyouthclubband@gmail.com or phone Christian Langeveldt  
mob: 0415465894 

mailto:rlsyouthclubband@gmail.com
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Join us in celebrating the success of our 2017 HSC 
students in Music, Visual Arts and Photography 
 
Visual  Arts Exhibition 
Asquith Girls High School Hall 
August 23rd 6pm-7pm 
August 24th 10am-2pm 
 
Music Performance  
August 23rd 7:15pm 

 

ASQUITH GIRLS HIGH SCHOOL 
 

             2017 
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